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Thank you for taking the time to review the annual drinking water report provided to you in partnership by the Lynnfield Water 
District and the Massachusetts Water Resources Authority (MWRA). We are all pleased to be working with the MWRA in providing 
information regarding the quality of your drinking water. This annual report provides detailed information on the MWRA’s source 
reservoirs and the quality of water as determined through federal and state testing guidelines.

The new 24” pipeline connection for the LWD from Saugus to the Route 1 pumping station was completed and turned on in De-
cember 2012. This now allows the District to adequately supply additional water consumption demand created by on-going and 
future developments.

The LWD continues its Lead and Copper testing program. We test ten homes each year. The 90th percentile level this year was 
3.6 ppb, which is below the Lead Action Level of 15 ppb. Please read page 5 for more information on lead in tap water. We again 
thank the residents who participate in collecting water samples for this program. We will continue delivering quality water to all 
consumers.

We hope that this report provides you with answers to questions regarding your water supply. If you require more information on 
particular topics, please call our offices at 781-598-4223. Residents are always welcome to attend the monthly Water Commis-
sioner’s board meeting. Other contacts and phone numbers are provided within the report for the MWRA and U.S. Environmental 
Protection Agency.

Sincerely, 

Paul R. Humphries
Water Superintendent




